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Palm Ave. and Chasteen St. Intersection to McGregor 

St. Road closure “Update” 
 
Construction continues on Palm Avenue from the Chasteen St. intersection to McGregor 

Boulevard. The project has been phased starting with the road closure between the project limits, 

historic street brick removal and staging. The bricks removal and staging are complete.  

 

The Utilities Department has removed and replaced underground water/service and sewer lines 

receiving Department of Environmental Protection quality drinking water approval on Feb. 26. 

The next steps of the project are excavation, road bed stabilization, curb and ADA ramp 

replacements, asphalt base, final sand- in and bricking replacement.  

 

Travelers are advised to use extreme caution and be alert while workers are present in the right-

of-way. Please allow additional time for travel for detours and while work is performed.  

Temporary delays are to be anticipated. 

 

For additional information on this project, please contact Linda Sposito, Sr. Project Manager, 

City of Punta Gorda Public Works Department at (941)575-5060 between the business hours of 8 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: March 4, 2021 
  

E-mail: City Council 
 
 


